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Dear Friend, 
 
There is a growing need in our nation—a need to develop the next generation of men who live with integrity, serve 
others selflessly, and follow Christ wholeheartedly. As we witness a culture increasingly filled with division and moral 
confusion, the call to prepare our young men for a life of Godly character and servant leadership has never been 
more urgent! 
 
Today, I ask, is there not a cause? 
 
At Royal Rangers, we are answering this critical need by mentoring boys in grades K-12 through a Christ-centered 
ministry focused on building Godly character and lifelong servant leaders. Through seven proven methods—
Friendship, Activities, Identity, Achievement, Discipleship, Leadership, and Service—Royal Rangers is equipping 
boys to become the leaders our families, workplaces, and communities need. 
 
A key part of this mission is Royal Ranger Camp Berry, a 135 acre facility nestled in the beautiful hills of Central 
Pennsylvania. Camp Berry is more than a campground; it is a sanctuary where boys and leaders connect with God 
and one another through activities like zip lining, rock climbing, paintball, archery, and more. Here, boys experience 
the adventure of the outdoors while learning the foundations of faith, courage, and responsibility. 
 
To continue this vital work, we need your help! Camp Berry is in the process of several infrastructure improvements 
to better serve our boys and leaders. Currently we are building a new shower house facility and developing outdoor 
activity areas. Royal Rangers is a 501(c)(3) organization, and all gifts are tax-deductible. Furthermore, every dollar 
donated goes exclusively to materials needed for these improvement projects. Our staff is comprised entirely of 
volunteers who graciously donate their time, talents, and resources!  
 
By investing in this mission, you are directly contributing to the spiritual renewal of our nation—one boy at a time. 
Will you partner with us to mentor and prepare the next generation of Godly servant leaders? Your support will 
directly impact boys across Pennsylvania and Delaware, ensuring they have a place to grow spiritually, emotionally, 
and physically. Together, we can create a legacy of young men who will stand to lead their families, churches, and 
communities with unwavering faith and servant hearts. 
 
Is there not a cause? Will you answer the call by standing with us in this mission? 
 
Donations can be made to:          PennDel Royal Rangers 
                                                      507 Howell School Road 
                                                      Bear, DE 19701 
 
To learn more about the Royal Rangers program and other ministry opportunities, please visit us at pdrangers.org.  
If you have questions about other ways you can get involved, please contact Steve Steffel at 302-3279-1580 or 
rrdirector@penndel.org. 
 
Serving with a cause, 
 
 


